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22nd March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

And so we come to the end of another fabulous term here at All Saints’. Although this has been a short term, 

the children have taken part in history workshops, had a visit from an author, Chestnut class visited Kingswood 

and we all celebrated World Book Day and NSPCC Number Day. We are now looking forward to more outdoor 

activities in the summer term as the weather hopefully improves. 

This term, we have raised some huge amounts of money for the school PTFA and other charities thanks to 

your support and generosity. In February, we raised £122.84 for the NSPCC and last week we raised £208.25 

for Comic Relief. The PTFA Easter hamper raffle has generated £610.85 profit and I would like to say a special 

thank you to Anna Parr, Pam Abel and Karen Atterbury for giving up their time to make the hampers and set 

up the raffle draw. 

Below are a list of important dates for the summer term: 

Monday 8 April - Start of Spring Term 

Friday 26th April, 3.30pm - Chestnut Class Cake Sale 

Monday 6 May - May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th- Thursday 16th May - Year 6 SATs week 

Sunday 19th May - Worship Council leading Pentecost Sunday Service  at All Saints' Church 

Monday 27 May to Friday 31 May - Half term 

Friday 7th June, 9.30am - Trysull Trot 

Monday 10th-Friday 15th June - Year 4 Multiplication Check Week 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th June - Year 5/6 Residential to the Pioneer Centre 

Friday 5th July, 9.30am - Sports Day 

Monday 8th July, 3.30pm - Loud Hall Music and School Choir Summer Concert  

Friday 19 July, 1.15pm - Break up for Summer Holiday 

Monday 22 July - INSET day 

 

I hope that you all have a wonderful Easter break and look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday 

8th April. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Louise de Graaff 

Headteacher 
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